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Dear Parents 
 

The new academic session has begun with great zeal and enthusiasm. The 
students are participating in many inter-school competitions and bringing 
laurels to the institution.  Kindly log on to the school website www.vvdav.org  

for updates.  
 

Online school fee payment facility through net banking Debit card/ Credit card 

has received a favorable response from the parents. We are glad to inform you 
that our  efforts have borne fruit and hence forth there will be no extra charges 
on payment through  Debit or Credit Card.  
 

It is to inform you that from the session 2018-2019 some of the fee heads have 
been  reclassified in compliance with the fee structure norms. The total amount 

of ICT and Miscellaneous Charges, 50% of Annual Charges and the 50% of 
Development Fund have been merged into Tuition Fee.  Activity Charges has 
been merged into Pupil Fund. Fee heads have been merely restructured and 

the total amount of fees payable by the parent remains the same. 
 

 Kindly log on the School website for fee details. 
 

 Kindly note that the school is charging the same fee amount   for 

the session (2018-19) as that of session (2016-17). The fee structure 
for the session (2017-18) and (2018-19) is subject to change as per 
Directorate of Education (DOE) / court decision.                                                                          

 

 In case of any clarification in this regard, kindly contact the school office 
between 8.30.a.m. and 9.30 a.m. on all working days.   

 

 Kindly pay the fees for the months of April & May, 2018 by 20.05.2018.   
The late fine of Rs.20/- per day will be charged from 21.05.2018. The 

name of the child may be struck off from the school rolls, if the fees for 
the months of  April and May,2018 is not deposited within 10 days of the 
stipulated date  i.e. 31.05.2018. 
 

 The fees for the month of June, 2018 has to be paid by 10th June, 2018 

to avoid the late fee fine. The parents who wish to pay the fees for the 
months of April to June, 2018. can pay the fees in the month May,2018 
itself.  
 

Once again, it is reiterated that the safety and security of the students is our 
prime concern. Keeping this in view no verbal warning or advice will be given to 

late-comers. The page of “Record of Late coming” given in the almanac may be 
treated as cancelled. Kindly ensure that you drop your ward not before 7.25 

a.m.  and not later than 7.40 a.m. The student will not be allowed to enter the 
school premises after 7.40 a.m.  
 

We always seek your co-operation in our endeavours. 
 

 

PRINCIPAL  
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